Friday 20th of November 2012

Dear Mr Brunton and Mrs-Brossic of International Taekwon-Do,

My name is Rebecca Poi and I am one of the many children that you teach Taekwondo to every Thursday at Lyall Bay School.

On behalf of the school I would like to thank you greatly for giving us this opportunity to learn martial arts. Many of us have never experienced Taekwon-Do or any form of martial arts.

Taekwon-Do was fascinating to learn, and it gave us great skills for the future.

I think that many of the students at our school would love to learn Taekwon-Do later in life. I personally love the sessions because there was something different at each training. I think that many other people at this school love the sessions as much as I do. It was challenging but great fun.

Once again I thank you for the opportunity, I really loved it.

Yours Sincerely

Rebecca Poi

Student at Lyall Bay School

16-11-12

International Tae Kwando

Dear members of the Tae Kwando club,

I would like to thank you for coming and teaching some of the students at Lyall Bay School, the arts of Tae Kwando. It has been a pleasure learning all the skills you have to teach us.

I think it is important how you emphasised that Tae Kwando not be used to us, although I enjoyed learning self-defence/how to defend ourselves when someone grabs us. I hope no-one at the school will ever have to use these moves we have been learning against others, but I think they are still helpful to have.

We are one of the lucky schools that get the chance to learn this, as it is a great privilege. You should keep on doing what you do; you are a great influence and I personally think it would be nice if others got the experience that I got.

Yours sincerely,

Jessica Hermens

Tuesday 20th November 2012

Dear Mr Brunton and Mrs Broczek

Thank you for teaching us taekwondo skills. I have enjoyed learning it, as I have never learnt it before. I have also enjoyed taekwondo because it is interesting learning the new moves and other things. My favourite move is probably the one we learnt in week five, when you swing your leg then turn and then end with a stamp kick. Thank you again I've really enjoyed it and I hope I can learn moves in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Brooke

Friday 23rd November 2012

Dear: Mr Brunton and Mrs Broczek

I love taekwondo and I love the moves you and

Mrs Broczek teach us. My favourite move is

tornado kich.

From: Alex